
From: Frederick Calcinari
To: Planning Info
Subject: Re: board of adjustment meeting May 21
Date: Tuesday, May 14, 2024 7:29:32 AM

To whom it may concern:

We received an abutter notice regarding 1 Rockaway Street. My wife and I live at 1246 South St. We have no
objections or concerns about the owners’ request for a variance so that they can build an addition that reduces their
front yard. We don’t know the owners. It’s a very quiet road, so the shorter distance to the proposed structure should
not have any negative consequences.

Sincerely,

Frederick Calcinari
Christine Calcinari
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